
 

 

 

 

 

Are you a grade 3, 4, 5 or 6 student interested in playing 

netball? 

The Tatura Netball Association(TNA) Friday Night competition commences: 

• on Friday 29th April, 2022 for 

o Division 1 (grades 5 & 6) girls and boys – 6.45pm 

o Division 2 (grades 3 & 4) girls and boys – 5.45pm 

at the Tatura sports precinct Netball Courts – 20 Hastie Street, Tatura. 

How do you get involved and get into a team? 

We need you to register with the Tatura Netball Association via Netball Connect, a new digital 

platform for all competitions. 

Download the Netball Connect app and create an account (using your email and password)   

            

To continue on the app: 

1. Open the NetballConnect app 
2. Select the three dots on the bottom right-hand side of the screen 
3. Select registration(s) 
4. Select actions 
5. Select register 
6. Select “+ New Participant Registration” to create your child’s profile  
7. Continue through to the form and follow through the prompts. 

OR  To continue online - use the newly created login and use this link: https://netball-

registration.worldsportaction.com/login 

Need some instructions? - click this LINK to work through for registrations. 

And to find our competition – type in Tatura Netball Association and select Friday Night netball 

(Primary) 2022: 

https://netball-registration.worldsportaction.com/login
https://netball-registration.worldsportaction.com/login
https://vic.netball.com.au/sites/vic/files/2021-08/How%20to%20Register%20to%20a%20Competition.pdf


 

Continue working through all the prompts and questions using drop down boxes where applicable to 

finish your child’s registration. 

If you have multiple children to register for netball, look out for the button 

usually on the top right of the forms and work through the same instructions for them as well.  This 

can be done before you continue with payment. 

The TNA will create teams from the registrations.   School based teams such as Tatura Primary and 

Sacred Heart etc will be created if numbers allow. 

Any important information as to the running the competition this year – including weekly rosters, 

modified rules for Grade 3&4 teams and COVID safe plans will be communicated via coaches and 

team managers. 

We encourage all parents/guardians/friends/family to get involved with netball– there are lots of 

roles – coaches, co-coaches, team managers, NetSetGo assistants, committee members, Friday night 

co-ordinators, fundraisers.  This ensures we can provide opportunities for ALL those who want to 

play netball.  

PLEASE CONTACT taturanetballassoc@hotmail.com , Alana Cope 0407 333677 or Maria Spedding 

0418129528 with any queries on the competition or a job role you would like more information 

for.  If you need assistance with Netball Connect please text your query to Maria on 0418129528. 

mailto:taturanetballassoc@hotmail.com

